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Dear TWKSF members, 

 

The old year is gone and a new year is beginning. I would like to take the opportunity to wish for an 
excellent 2025, with much success and peace to all our members

For more than 20 years TWKSF has been strengthening our friendship and working for the Kuo Shu 
development in the whole world. During this time we had presidents as GM Huang, GM Richard Lee, 
GM Steve Martin, who together with all members whi
affiliates during this whole time, with a lot of work and dedication, made us come to this success 
which TWKSF is today. I am very sure: it was not easy! I would like to give congratulations and send 
regards to everyone. 

This year, I have been elected president of TWKSF. I am very honored for this and would like to thank 
everyone’s trust and care. I will do everything possible and within my reach to continue with all 
members' unity. I will seek to hear suggesti
new affiliates and to strengthen, even more, TWKSF. I also would like to ask the support and unity of 
all members so we may continue maintaining TWKSF success each and every new day.

I would like to take this opportunity to invite TWKSF members to prepare their national teams for an 
excellent World Kuo Shu Tournament in October in Brazil. I hope to see you soon!

I count on everyone’s contribution!

Thank you! 

 

 

                      GM Li Wing Kay 
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The old year is gone and a new year is beginning. I would like to take the opportunity to wish for an 
excellent 2025, with much success and peace to all our members and families. 

For more than 20 years TWKSF has been strengthening our friendship and working for the Kuo Shu 
development in the whole world. During this time we had presidents as GM Huang, GM Richard Lee, 
GM Steve Martin, who together with all members which were part of the respective directories and 
affiliates during this whole time, with a lot of work and dedication, made us come to this success 
which TWKSF is today. I am very sure: it was not easy! I would like to give congratulations and send 

This year, I have been elected president of TWKSF. I am very honored for this and would like to thank 
everyone’s trust and care. I will do everything possible and within my reach to continue with all 
members' unity. I will seek to hear suggestions and good ideas which may contribute to the joining of 
new affiliates and to strengthen, even more, TWKSF. I also would like to ask the support and unity of 
all members so we may continue maintaining TWKSF success each and every new day.

take this opportunity to invite TWKSF members to prepare their national teams for an 
excellent World Kuo Shu Tournament in October in Brazil. I hope to see you soon!

I count on everyone’s contribution! 
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